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Communication with home: 

Dear parents and carers, 

We are seeking to improve the way that we communicate with home - we don’t want anyone missing 

out on messages. We know how busy things are and appreciate that the more we communicate with 

you – and the earlier we let you know about things – the easier it makes things for us all. 

With that in mind, we are going to: 

 Keep using Class Dojo for messages, particularly DMs with class teachers as this works well 

 Launch our new school app which contains key information and offers a notification service 

 Post information about events etc. on our Class Dojo, our Facebook page, our Twitter feed 

and on our new website and app to make sure the information gets to you in the easiest way for 

you 

 Send home, before the summer holidays, a calendar of key dates for 2021/22 to give you as 

much notice of events as possible. 

Our website www.hardwickgreenacademy.org – is kept up to date with information such as term dates, 

newsletters, etc. We are also now ensuing that we put more useful information on there, such as a live 

calendar of events. Our new app also has key information on, and offers an alert service so that you 

can be instantly notified with key information. 

You can also report an absence via the school website and our app. This means you wouldn’t need to 

phone in, if you chose to use this service. You can always just ring the office on 01642 677968 as well.  

Absence reporting on the website: On the app: 
 

 

 

http://www.hardwickgreenacademy.org/


 

To download our app, visit your app store and search for ‘Enquire Learning Trust’. Once you’ve 

installed it, select us from the list of schools: 

  
 

On Twitter and Facebook we are @HardwickGreenPA. 

Hopefully by now most of you have the Class Dojo app, but if not then please also download this and 

speak to your child’s class teacher for their code so that you can speak with teachers and view your 

child’s behaviour points. 

Remember that we will put messages out across ALL of these platforms – you don’t need to subscribe 

to them all! Simply use whatever works best for you. 

We hope that you find all of these developments useful. 

Thank you for your ongoing support! 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Chris Story 

Principal 


